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30th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS 

 

Due to the ongoing situation with Covid-19, and particularly the current rise in positive cases, Parent 

Consultation Evenings will again be conducted this term via telephone.  It is important that you have this 

opportunity to speak to your child’s teacher and hear how your child has settled back into school and 

how you can continue to support them. 

 

Due to the need for staff to access the telephone, the consultation evening appointments will be spread 

over the next four weeks as detailed below. Further information specific to each year group including 

timings will follow by email, in due course. 

 

Week commencing:  

4th October Reception 

11th October Year 3 and Year 4 

18th October Year 1 and Year 6 

1st November Year 2 and Year 5 

 

If your child is on the SEND (Special Educational Needs and Disabilities) Register and you would also 

like to speak to Mrs Wilson, our SEND Co-ordinator, please email the School Office requesting a 

separate appointment. 

 

Communication between school and home is extremely important.  If you have any questions, at any time, 

please do not hesitate to contact us via the School Office. 

 

Yours sincerely 
S A Barnard-Taylor 

 

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 


